
 

Brule River Riders Snowmobile Club 
Twin Gables Restaurant, Brule, WI 
 
October 3, 2024  
 

 
The October 3, 2024, meeting was called to order by Vice President Zachary Makela at 7:04 pm.  
 
Secretary’s Report:   Minutes were read.  Motion to accept by Dave Whitehead, seconded by 
Bruce Bergsten.  MP     Thank you to Tammy Hanlin and Matt Hughes for filling in for Donna 
Bergsten while on vacation. 
Correspondence:  farm magazine. 
 
Treasurers Report:  Treasurer’s report was presented by Tammy Hanlin.  Motioned to accept 
report and pay bills by Dave Whitehead, seconded by Bruce Bergsten.  MP   
Tammy reported that Al Makela and she are working on renewing the loan. 
 
Groomer Trails:    

• Members have been mowing the trails.  We are also waiting for rain to grade the Tri-County 
Corridor (it’s too dry).   

• Bridge work has been done.  Discussion of some boards that have warped and have popped 
up.  Mark Hughes will contact Dairyland Fencing to fix a couple issues. 

• Mark Hughes reported that loggers opened a gate near the Shack and some trucks have 
come in and made ruts. 

 
NTA 

• The maps ads have been coming in.  Most of the ads have come in. 

• Dusty Androski is not running for AWSC County Rep this spring. 
 

AWSC:   

• Bruce and Donna Bergsten will be attending AWSC Fall Workshop. 
 

Tri County Corridor:    

• Trails are real dry and hard – waiting for rain to grade. 

• Bills have been sent in. 
 

Social:   

• Nothing to report. 
 

Unfinished Business: 

• Insurance renewal – Need to wait for Al Makela to discuss. 



• Discussion of Meat Raffles and Bingo.  Need additional people to assist with the events.  
Discussion of days of week that may be better than others to get people to partake.  Joe 
Bergstrom and Tammy Hanlin volunteered to assist with BINGO and Raffles.  Donna 
Bergsten will check with Dede Paquette at Gravel Pit to discuss dates for 2025. 
 

New Business: 

• Donna Bergsten has sent a Sympathy card to the Geri Fechtelkotter family and has one for 
Conrad Johnson family 

• Bruce Bergsten would like to purchase flashlights for the tractors. 
 

DATES: 
Thursday, October 17 @ 7:00 PM 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:46 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Donna Bergsten 
BRR Secretary 
 


